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MEMORANDUM 

To: Hanover School Committee 
From: Thomas R. Raab, Assistant Superintendent 
Cc: Matthew A. Ferron, Superintendent of Schools 
Date: August 28, 2019 
Re: FY 2020 Authorization of Student Activity Accounts 

Please find attached to this memo, a comprehensive list of all Student Activity Accounts in each building 
for your review, consideration and vote this evening. Each year, the School Committee is required to 
reauthorize all of the accounts. Note that mid year School Committee authorizations are included: (a) 
Students for Soldiers, authorized 1/9/19; (b) Be Better Club, authorized 3/27/19; and (c) Tech Team, 
authorized 5/1/19. 

Principal Matthew Paquette has requested that the Band and Chorus accounts at HHS be combined into 
one account called Music. For the sake of accuracy, I reported the two accounts separately on the attached 
page. Once the change is approved, I’ll approve transfer of the funds from the individual Band and 
Chorus accounts to the new Music account.  

Other than the change at HHS mentioned above, there are no major changes this year. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
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